
Caltrans  to  talk  about
highway changes in Meyers
Caltrans is having a public meeting in Meyers on Feb. 21 from
5:30  to  8pm  at  the  Lake  Valley  Fire  Protection  District
building.

The main topic will be the proposed changes to the speed
limits in the area. Also to be discussed is the issue of
pedestrian crossings in Meyers.
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